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A Note from our President 
Dear Members, 

What a convention! Another Ohio 
Fair Managers Convention has been 
successfully completed. There are 
numerous individuals involved that 
help make an event of this magnitude 
such a success. I'm probably going to 
leave some names out inadvertently 
that should have been mentioned, but 
I think it's important to mention a few 
names. 

We accomplished several fIrsts, and 
I think it appropriate to acknowledge 
them. First and foremost, the Ways & 
Means Committee along with Chance 
MFG, netted almost $10,000 for the 
scholarship fund. Chairman Gary 
Duncan and a person who wishes to 
remain nameless will always have our 
eternal gratitude. Thanks also to 
Bates Amusement Inc. and Jack 
Woods for help with the transportation 
of the carousel horse. 

Secondly we sponsored 5 seminars 
this year that were very well attended. 
A speCial thank you to State 
Representative Jim Buchy, Health and 
Sanitation Department Head, Paul 
Panico, Dave Gallapoo and Ken 
Guenther for their seminars. I would 
also I1ke to thank the Convention 
Committee, and especially Ray 
Prowant, Brad Gentile and Pat Bush 
for their many hours of labor in sup­
port of our organization. Also, a hardy 
thanks to all the tickets sellers and 
table catchers that donated their time 
for us. Ken Guenther and Angie Wells 
of TMI are also worthy of recognition 
for their time in manning our trade 
show booth. I would also like to thank 
Penny Otterbacher for her many 
duties at the annual meeting and of 
course red-eyed Ed for his multitude 

of hours manning the G.O.S.A. room 
at the convention. The whole board of 
officers and trustees are to be com­
mended for their dedication and their 
belief in the Greater Ohio Showman's 
Association. All the people that donat­
ed money and door prizes deserve our 
special thanks. 

And last, but not least, I would 
personally like to thank the Ohio Fair 
Managers Association and President 
Harold Crowe for their co-operation 
and unselfishness in allOWing time 
and room for us in their convention. 
Ohio Fair Managers Vice Presidents 
Howard Call and Doug Guinsler also 
deserve honorable mention for their 

convention and trade show duties 
respectively. 

On one last note, I would like to 
congratulate Treasurer John Richards, 
and trustees, Doug Guinsler, Ken 
Weber and new board member Sonny 
Kissel on their elections to the 
G.O.S.A. Board. I'm looking forward to 
working with them to help improve 
this organization for all concerned. 

Sincerely, 

M. Dean Otterbacher 

President G.O.S.A. 

Could Not Have Done It Without You
 
The 1995 Gala Dance and Drawing 

was a great success thanks to the 
donations from our membership. The 
following is a list of those who donated 
items. ~ (" J • 

Nickles Bake euman Foods 
C.J. Danne Mil r Co. 
Pepsi Cola. Mansfield 
Berk Paper 
Pepsi Cola of Columbus 
Car Mate Trailers 
Otterbacher Manufacturing Inc. 

Concession By Cox ? 
Jim Molnar !J/o;/t./r-44 
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Waymatlc Inc. 

Murcerio Produce 
Bob & Kitty Keating 
Bush Concession 
O.F.M.A. 
John & Rose Mapus 
lJtraln County Fair Board 
Summit County Fair Board 
Bucky Foods 
Mr. & Mrs. Ken Risley 
Doug Gunlsler 
Kathy Barnhard 



THE GREATER OHIO SHOWMENS ASSOCIATION 
216 North Court Street 
Circleville, Ohio 43113 

New Members 

Welcome!
 
New Member Sponsor 

Penny L. Downs Jack Woods 

Kevin Bechler Clare Bechler 

Richard & Susan Turner Dean Otterbacher 
Glenda Jones OfIice 

Jon Moore, Jr. Jackie Woods 

Mike Williams Jackie Woods 
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Custom Trailer Mfg. 
Division of Woods Concessions 

Phone & Fax 5 13-596-63 11 

3 IS Fairview Street 
P.O. Box 633 Jackson Center, Ohio 48334 

New & Used
 
Remodeling & Repair Service
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Division Durant Enterprises, Inc. 
106 South River Street. P.O. Box 79 

Dupont. Ohio 45837 

RIDES AND CONFECTIONS 
Ray and JoAnne Prowant 419-596-3284 
Bill and Anissa Prowant 419-596-3286 

Staff Report 
Many of you were aware of the incident this past Fall involving 

a G.a.S.A. member and the local police. I am pleased to 
announce several updates on this event. 

First, the Fairfield County Fair Manager, David Benson has 
talked with the local police department. He requested that they 
contact the Fair Office in the future, prior to working the fair so 
that someone can accompany the officers. 

Second, I met with Denny Cavalier and Jim Forsight of the 
aDA and was told that a similar incident happened several years 
ago. They have agreed to support the G.O.S.A.'s request to set up 
a meeting between all parties sometime this Spring. 

Hopefully this meeting with the G.a.S.A., the aDA, the Fair 
Manager, and the police will pu t this matter to rest. 

Sincerely, 
Ken Guenther 

State Legislative Front 
On January 12, the Food Service Advisory Board met to work 

on Rules to go with the new Health Laws. (Reminder: The new 
Health Laws and Rules will NOT take affect in 1995. They will be 
come affective in 1996.) There will be more information on the 
outcome of that meeting in the next newsletter issue.. 


